








Report on the Pledge-Taking Ceromony on Sarvodaya Day 

Sarvodaya Day is an annual event that commemorates the death anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi, 

the father of the nation in India. It is an important day to remember Gandhi's teachings of non-

violence, truth, and universal love. This year, in 2023, the event was organized at the Department of 

Studies in Library and Information Science, University of Mysore, Mysuru. The first and third-

semester students assembled separately in their classes and took the pledge, which was 

administered by Prof. N.S. Harinarayana for first semester and Prof. M. Chandrashekara for third 

semester. The oath was taken in Kannada for Kannada-speaking students and in English for others. 

The ceremony was attended by professors, guest faculty, administrative staff, and research 

students. 

The Sarvodaya Day Pledge Taking Ceremony is an important event for students, as it provides them 

with an opportunity to learn about Gandhi's teachings and to pledge to follow his values in their own 

lives. By taking the oath, students show their commitment to promoting peace, love, and non-

violence in their communities and the world at large. The event is also a way to bring people 

together and to remind them of the importance of Gandhi's message for a better and more just 

world. 

The photos taking during the Ceremony are given below: 

 


